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Dear Plantation residents and businesses: 

We would like to inform you that effective September 2, 2014, the Utilities Customer Service Department located in City Hall will be open between the hours of
 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM Monday through Friday, excluding City holidays.

It is our pleasure to serve the community, and we look forward to assisting you!
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